
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April Newsletter 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Looks like spring is finally here! 

 
We get a lot of wintery mixed weather. The wind outside is still cold in the morning.  Please 
make sure your students have a warm jacket, maybe some gloves and a toque in their 
backpacks, extra socks, pants or splash pants, and rubber boots if it is wet outside or raining. 
We don’t want someone sitting in wet clothes for the entire day or be cold when playing 
outside. 
 
THANK YOU, Tamra Weber, for the delicious muffins you bake and donate to 
our breakfast program. We appreciate you so much! 
 
THANK YOU to the Hollinger Family, for the special SMILE cookies on our first 
day back after Easter Break. What a wonderful/welcoming surprise! 
 



One Book One School - "The Adventures of a South Pole Pig" 

Our Flora adventures have come to an end. Thank you to all the families that read the book and 

took part in the trivia each week. Our vision board quilt looks beautiful in the hallway!  Next 

time you are in the school check it out! 

 
 
 
Mitchell’s Soup Fundraiser 
 
Thank you to everyone that supported the Mitchell’s Soup Fundraiser. 

The SCC made a profit of $907.00 and 236 soups were sold!! 

 

 

 



 Assiniboine Watershed Contest 

Charly was presented an award for second place in the 

Assiniboine Watershed Stewardship Associations 

Wetlands Poster contest. This year there were almost 300 

posters submitted to the contest! Charly was presented 

with a certificate and received a $50 prize. Congratulations 

on this achievement!  

 

 

National Youth Remembrance Contest 

Congratulations to Carter in Grade 3 that placed 2nd in 

the Primary Poster category for Remembrance Day at 

the Legion! 

 

 

 

Davison Dogs Newspaper/Writing Club 

The first edition is out! Have a look in the parent group in 

Edsby to see what it looks like.  Well done to all the 

students. Hard work = Success! 

 

 

 

 



Melville Minor Ball 

Mr. Keller informed the school that they still have some funding available for students that 

would be interested in playing baseball this season. Please contact him a.s.a.p. if you would like 

to make use of this opportunity @ Melville Minor Ball’s facebook page. MMBA renewed two 

ball diamonds behind the school that our students can make use of during recesses. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Buddies 

 

Here are a few photos to show you what our reading buddies entail. The students form a close 

bond with their buddies and it creates responsibility and kindness when working with younger 

students. 

Our buddies are PreK and Grade 3, Kindergarten and Grade 4, Grade 1 and Grade 6 and Grade 2 

and Grade 5. 

 



Don’t Forget: 

1. When my child is absent, how do I inform the school? 

• Edsby: Enter the absence and the school will approve 

• Email: Please email: michelle.alexander@gssd.ca  

• Phone: Contact number for the school (306) 728-3955 

 

2. NO PARKING INFRONT OF THE SCHOOL BETWEEN 08:00-4:00 P.M. as this is a bus zone 

and buses may be coming or going at any time during the day. 

 
 
Dates to Remember 
• May 15    Melville Dance @ 1 p.m. 
• May 16    Grade 2 to the Home @ 1:30 p.m. 
• May 23 `   Kindergarten Orientation 
• May 28    We are Diverse Assembly @ 1:00 p.m. 
• May 28    Meow the Musical (Grades 1-4) @ 6:30 p.m. in the gym 
• June 4    Grade 3 – 5 Track & Field 
• June 10    Last Day of PreK 
• June 11    Showcase Meet in Yorkton 
• June 23    We Persevere Assembly @ 10:00 a.m. 
• June 23    Kindergarten Grad @ 6:30 p.m. 
• June 24    Grade 6 Farewell @ 6:30 p.m. 
• June 25    Awards @ 9:15 a.m. 
• June 26    Last Day of Classes and Report Cards 
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